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To the Union Brothers and Sisters of Local 32: 

  My name is Mike Young and I have been nominated for Delegate to 

the AMFA National Convention for 2016. For those that may not know 

me, I have been in Aviation for 42 years as an AMT and the last 18 years 

with Southwest Airlines. I have held a position with the Union since 

2001 as an IBT Shop Stewart and since 2003 with AMFA as an Airline 

Representative, Shop Representative, and Communications 

Coordinator for local 32. I am a Lead AMT currently at Southwest as 

well as the SWA Local 32 Airline Representative for the past 6 years. 

   I was also elected as a Delegate to the 2008 National Convention. The 

time is now for us to amend the Constitution of AMFA and to make 

sure the changes are in tune with our world of unionism and growth. 

There are several very qualified candidates for the positions of Delegate 

next year and I would simply ask that our Members review each 

candidate’s bios and participate in the Democratic process that defines 

our Association. 

Thank you for this opportunity.  

Mike Young 


